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March 1st,  2024 
  
Hello Tyee Families, 

  
On February 28th, Tyee students and staff observed Pink Shirt Day. Through discussions 
and activities, we celebrated diversity and promoted inclusion. This day served as a 
reminder of the significance of treating one another with respect and embracing 
differences. Our commitment extends beyond this single day; it is a daily endeavor to 
foster an environment of acceptance and understanding. Today, the diversity within our 
community shines brighter than ever as individuals proudly express their cultures, 
identities, and true selves. It is important that we continue to lift one another up, fostering 
greater acceptance, respect, and inclusion for all. Let’s continue this work in building a 
connected and inclusive community. 
 
We are still in cold and flu season!  As we prioritize the health and safety of our school 
community, please keep sick children home and refrain from sending them to school until 
they are symptom-free. By doing so, we not only safeguard their well-being but also 
protect others within our school environment. Thank you for your cooperation in 
maintaining a healthy learning environment for all. 

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Mrs. Monrad 
 

 
With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and 
unceded lands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓ əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & 

səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Information Items: 

 
1. Upcoming Dates: 

 

March 7th – Skating for Division 3,5,6 
March 12th – Report Card Day! 
March 14th – Skating for Division 2.4.6 
March 18th – April 1st = Spring Break, School Closed 
April 2nd – First day back after Spring Break 

 

    

 

 

Tyee Newsletter 
 

Principal – Melanie Monrad – mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca 
Office Administrative Assistant – Stephanie Ward - sward@vsb.bc.ca 

Direct of Instruction – Janis Myers - jmyers@vsb.bc.ca 
Trustee – Christopher Richardson - christopher.richardson@vsb.bc.ca 

 

 

             

      
      https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/tyee 
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2. Intent to Return to Tyee 2024/2025 School Year     
 
At this time of year, we begin the process of organizing for the coming 2024/2025 academic 
year. One of the important things that we do is project the number of students who will be 
attending Tyee Elementary School. This survey is for students presently in Grades K - 6.    
 
We are asking families to complete a form for each child attending the school. Please complete 
by March 11th, 2024. Thank you for completing the survey!  To access the form please click on 
the link or use the QR code: 

 
https://forms.office.com/r/ueamyTPvVs 

 

 
 

3.  Grade 7 Fundraiser – Purdy’s Chocolates 
 

The Grade 7 students are hosting a fundraiser for their camp trip and end of year 
celebrations. Please see the attached link, and follow the steps: 

  
1. Sign up for the fundraiser (https://fundraising.purdys.com/1944507-117262) 
2. Then “Shop Online" and start ordering 
3. Use "Marketplace" to see photos 
4. When asked for the campaign number, it is 75655 
5. Deadline for ordering is MARCH 3RD with delivery on MARCH 15TH 

 

Art by Division 4: 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/ueamyTPvVs
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1944507-117262

